Prospective Study (Pre-Review)
[bookmark: _GoBack]In accordance with the University of Cincinnati Institutional Review Board (IRB), scientific review is required prior to submission to the IRB for non-exempt medical human research protocols. This scientific pre-review will not replace the IRB review, but the results will help the IRB complete their deliberations with a more complete understanding of the importance of the scientific question being addressed, as judged by experts in the field. Radiology Faculty or Staff who will conduct Prospective Research must submit their protocol to the Radiology Research and Development Committed. This may be accomplished by forwarding it by email to Monene Kamm at Kammm@ucmail.uc.edu 
